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To whom it May Concern, 
  
I met with the selectman last Friday regarding a property purchase I am hoping to make in your 
town.  The property is currently owned by Paul Martel and is an active sand pit.  I run an excavation 
business and was hoping to continue using the property as it is being used now as well as a “home base” 
of my excavation activities.  The changes that I foresee from the current use would be storage of 
additional trucks and equipment mostly during the slow construction months, possibly some more 
storage trailers and the outdoor storage of support items like traffic control devices, trench boxes and 
concrete barricades. 
  
We are a smaller company and purchase materials from Paul currently, so the traffic increase would be 
related to smaller trucks and trailers out in the morning and back in the afternoon. 
  
I am wondering what steps I would need to take in order to have this approved as Paul and I are under 
agreement and are hoping to continue to move forward. 
  
Respectfully, Eric Brosseau 
  
 


